
Health, Safety & Wellness Committee  - Items of note. 

November 30, 2016, High School Library, 2:45pm to 3:15 pm 

Attendance:  Rob Linhart, Mike Corey, Duane Finch, Emily Blanchard 

• Mike mentioned again the involvement he’s had over the past half-year with 
Hamilton County and the development of a county-wide Crisis Response Team.  Rob 
(who was at the October HWS meeting) indicated that he was interested in being 
on the “Hamilton County North” team.  

•  Duane again brought up a good question: How would leaving school “at a moment’s 
notice” work logistically in terms of team members’ classes and other 
responsibilities?  This would have to be discussed ahead of time, through written 
guidelines.  For instance, it may be very difficult for Tina (as an elementary 
teacher) to leave the school to assist.  Team member suggestions at this time: 
Duane Finch, Tina Pine, Emily Blanchard, Rob Linhart, Tony Clark, Vickie Snide, Mike 
Corey, Angie Gaudet, Jeanne Kozloski, Carl Turner were all mentioned as potential 
names. 

• Duane stated that he had been in touch with Carl re: food deliveries with the doors 
left open for a period of time.  In general, there needs to be better accounting of 
non-staff people within the building. 

• All agreed that the bulletin board on the wall near the 3-4 and 5-6 classrooms looks 
good.  Thanks to all for contributing snapshots of healthy staff activities. 

• There was discussion of a Health and Fitness day in the spring, which was brought 
up by Tina and Emily at the 11/16 HSW Committee meeting that many folks could 
not get to.  Perhaps a half- day devoted to being active and learning about health. 

 

The next meeting date was not discussed, but here’s a suggested date/time:  Wednesday, 
January 18, at 2:45 am in the High School library.  Please let me know if this 
suggested date will work with you. 

 

Sincerely enough, 

 

Mike Corey 


